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December Newsletter 

Mon – Wed – Fri Class 

 
 In November we started the month finishing our studies about Mexico, comparing 

‘Halloween’ to ‘Dia de los Muertos’. The children enjoyed counting in Spanish and learning 

Spanish songs.       

We then did activities with numbers. We talked about our families and 

Thanksgiving. Thank you for donating to the food pantry.  

The end of November and first of December, we will explore Australia. We will 

compare how people in Australia celebrate Christmas to how we celebrate. Then, we’ll 

start talking about the season of Advent; the time of year we prepare for Jesus’ birth.  

We will be doing Christmas and Advent activities and making a special gift for our 

families. The Christmas Program will be Friday, Dec 15th at 11 am in the Church 

Sanctuary followed by refreshments in Haven Hall.  

 

Christ the King Preschool is not enrolling for the 24-25 school year. The last day 

of preschool will be May 31, 2024. There will not be summer camps offered Summer 

2024. We are so thankful for the past 20 years of serving the children in this 

community! 

 

Christmas Break is Dec. 18 – Jan 1.  School resumes Jan. 2. 

 

God’s Blessings to you and your family during this Holiday Season, 

 

Teachers Heidi and Niki 

 

 

Themes:        

Week of  

Nov 26- Australia      

Dec 5- Christmas 

Dec 12- Christmas 

 


